Reynolds, Mark A

From: Reynolds, Mark A

Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2012 10:35 AM
To: Melton, David

Subject: PICIS Update: Presenting Problem.
Attachments: CDCFormBackPage.pdf

Dear Provider,

It has come to our attention that not all providers have a complete list of presenting problems. Attached is the current
list. Also, you can find this document and current CDC forms and manual by following this link:
https://ww4.odmhsas.org/cdc/.

The presenting problem field is comprised of broad categories of problems and is a general indication of why the
individual is seeking treatment. It is not necessarily a diagnosis but a generalization of why the individual is seeking
treatment.

For FY14 (July 1, 2013), we have been asked to review/re-organize/update the list of presenting problems. When the list
was originally created, special attention was not paid to issues surrounding children. If you would like to make
suggestions or recommendations, please send those to Kate Graham at kgraham@odmhsas.org.

Thrankyou,

Mark A. Reynolds, Ed.D.
Director of Decision Support Services
Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services




